
 
 

Item 7 (f) – Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Licensing: License Fees 
2014/15 

 

The attached report was considered by the Licensing Committee, relevant minute 

extract below: 

 

Licensing Committee – 18 March 2014 (Minute 21) 

 

The Licensing Partnership Manager presented a report which detailed the fees 

and associated costs for licences in respect of hackney carriage drivers and 

vehicles and private hire drivers, vehicles and operators.  Communication was 

sent to Hackney Carriage and Private Hire licensees which asked for their views 

on the proposed increases in fees for the Taxi Licensing service.  Only one 

comment was received.  

 

In response to a question the Licensing Partnership Manager confirmed that there 

had been no changes to the report apart from the corrected typographical errors.  

 

Public Sector Equality Duty 

 

Members noted that there were no adverse equality impacts arising from the 

report. 

 

Resolved:  That it be recommended to Full Council that from 1 April 2014 

the list of fees and associated costs for licences in respect of hackney 

carriage drivers and vehicles and private hire drivers, vehicles and 

operators be varied as set out in paragraph 7 of the report. 

 


